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INSIDE THIS EDITION: 

• Winter Tuition Information 

• Looking For Scholarships? 

• Systems Leadership Info Session 

• Volunteer Opportunity–Gibbons 

• Financial Aid & Awards 

• A Guide to Surviving the Holidays 

• CSA Health & Dental Plan Info 

• Winter Holiday Food Hamper 

• Online Spring School 

• My Wellness Plan Information 

• The Mackenzie Scholarships 

• Yoga Beyond the Mat 

   tinyurl.com/systemsLeadership 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfG7t5DeqkuIFER0T6cUCCurLBu7A0-zj8QTuDJaostib2CBQ/viewform


 CUE Scholarships 

https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/financial-aid/scholarships-awards/cue-scholarships/


https://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/student/ 

https://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/student/ 

https://mystudentplan.ca/csa/en/waiver-form 

https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/registrar/

academic-calendar/ 

studentaccounts@concordia.ab.ca 

 

mailto:https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/registrar/academic-calendar/


  Register Here 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfG7t5DeqkuIFER0T6cUCCurLBu7A0-zj8QTuDJaostib2CBQ/viewform


https://gibbonsjuniora.com/ 

vollie71@gmail.com  

mailto:vollie71@gmail.com


https://gibbonsjuniora.com/ 

vollie71@gmail.com  

mailto:vollie71@gmail.com


https://studentaid.alberta.ca/ 

finaid@concordia.ab.ca 

Online Services/Requests/Awards Application 

mailto:finaid@concordia.ab.ca
https://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/student/onlineawardsapplications.php


We’re approaching the end of the year again - and what a year! 

Many people find that December is more stressful, complicated, and exhausting than fun 

and joyous. We might be coping with grief after a loss, or dealing with difficult dynamics in 

our relationships. We might feel judged or unfairly criticized for our choices, or we might be 

facing extra financial stress. 

And that’s just in ordinary times. 

The past two years have added stress, complication, and exhaustion without measure to our 

everyday lives. When you also add all the expectations that the holidays bring, it can   

become too much. 

Every year around this time, Nicole Perry, Registered Psychologist, sends out a Surviving the 

Holidays  guide originally created  in 2011. 

Please use these ideas as food for thought, adapt them, share them, and find hope in 

them.  

Thank you, 

Counselling Services 

Student Life & Learning 

 

 

 

 

GET YOUR GUIDE HERE 

https://click.mlsend.com/link/c/YT0xODMwNTg3NDc2ODc2NDY3MDg1JmM9bzJzMiZlPTAmYj04MTYwMTIxOTcmZD15OG4yZTll.7nNzSwRE1WBdilp5ppVBp3xadRhxf3-9I4XApGnemKg








https://concordia.ab.ca/scholarships/mackenzie-king-

scholarships/  




